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Dear Ms Patricia Hung

THANK YOU FOR BEING THEREI!
1000 ENTERPRISES FOR CHILDREN-IN-NEED

2012 was a memorable year for us as we celebrated 60 years of bringing relief and happiness to children-in-
need. Notwithstanding the economic slowdown, we were fortunate to have great support from donors like
you who have donated generously and contributed to the total project income of $$1.625 million in 2012.
Your contributions have made it possible for us to reach out and help over 71,000 children, youths and their
families last year.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for joining us at the appreciation dinner (presented by
Koh Choon Hui PJG JP Noble Group) on 28 March 2013. We were honoured to have the Patron for 1000 Enterprises for Children-
in-Need, Deputy Prime Minister Teo Chee Hean to grace the event. It was encouraging to see a gathering of
over 200 guests at the event, with a common agenda of helping the disadvantaged children, youths and
families in Singapore which was witnessed during the Silent Auction segment, where we raised over
$$50,000.

As a simple gesture of showing our appreciation, we have enclosed a copy of the Thank You Advertisement
that was published on The Straits Times on the 27 March 2013 for your reference.

Moving forward, 2013 is going to be an exciting year for us as we embark on our first Charity TV Show on 14
July to create awareness and raise funds for the expansion of our services and programmes. The Charity TV
Show will be aired on MediaCorp Channel 8. Besides that, we will also be organizing our annual Walk for
Our Children on 29 September at Bishan-Ang Mo Kio Park.

We hope that your organization will continue to lend us your unwavering support through Sponsorships,
Outright Donations and Referrals. With your help, we can continue to serve the needs of the disadvantaged
children in Singapore. Please feel free to contact my colleagues, Ms. Tan Chieu Fern or Ms. Annette Ho at
6273 2010, or email them at cferntan@childrensociety.org.sg / aho@childrensociety.org.sg, should you
wish to have more information on the above-mentioned projects.

Once again, on behalf of our beneficiaries, we would like to thank you for your support.
We look forward to be in touch with you again!

Yours sincerely,

Kurt Wee Chorng Kien
Chairman, Appeals Committee
Singapore Children’s Society

e Children’s Society Corporat
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